
 
 

 

Lunada Bay Elementary PTA 

STRAW BALLOT for 2025-2026 EXECUTIVE BOARD OFFICERS 

The Lunada Bay Elementary PTA Nominating committee would like your suggestions for next 
year’s officers.  Please return by February 7, 2025 to our Parliamentarian, Courtney Puritsky, 
via email cpuritsky@gmail.com  
 
Please list one or more names on each line. If the individual(s) you nominate have expressed 
an interest in the position, it would be very helpful if you would so indicate that.  You can 
nominate yourself.  … Thank you! 
 
President  

Executive Vice President  

1st VP Organization 
 

 

2nd VP Hospitality 
 

 

3th VP Education 
 

 

4th VP Community Service 
 

 

5th VP Communications 
 

 

6th VP Ways & Means 
 

 

7th VP Legislation/PEF 
 

 

Treasurer 
 

 

Financial Secretary 
 

 

Auditor 
 

 

Secretary 
 

 

Historian 
 

 

 
Your name  _______________________________________ I am interested in serving in the following   
 

position(s):_________________________________________________________________________.   
 

 
GENERAL SUGGESTIONS FOR OFFICERS OR CHAIRMEN: Please list area(s) of interest and school,  
 
if known.____________________________________________________________________________ 


